Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center
Construction Advisory
 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 20, 2011
7:00 am – 5:00 pm
 
CONSTRUCTION WORK
&
STREET CLOSURE
67th Street, between York and First Avenues
 
 
        The work and street closure are required to allow for the delivery of equipment to the roof of the RadiationOncology Building at East 67th Street by crane.                
        The M66 bus stop on 67th and York has been rerouted and will stop mid-block on York Avenuebetween 67th and 66th during the construction period.
        Please call the MSKCC Construction Information Line at 212-639-4444 with any questions or comments.
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience.
Thank you.
 
